Kenai Peninsula Borough
Plannir Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayc
FROM: Max J. Best, Planning Directo:

DATE: December 18, 2019

RE: Ordinance 2019-36; An Ordinance Authorizing the Negotiated Lease of Garage
Space at the Bear Creek Fire Station with Alaska State Troopers A Detachment
North

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject Ordinance during their
regularly scheduled December 16, 2019 meeting.

A motion passed by unanimous consent to recommend approval of Ordinance 2019-36.
In the Ordinance, please make the following amendment to the last WHEREAS statement:

WHEREAS, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission at its regularly

scheduled meeting of December 16, 2019 recommended appr =~ " by t=~=‘mous
conse-*

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting.






